
HOUSE OF COMMONS

LONDON SW1A OAA {.. 

19 July 2007 

Thank you very much for your letter of 10 July 2007, reference PO 00000216891 
regarding haemophilia patients infected with contaminated blood products 

following NHS treatment and I am grateful for the information that letter 

contained. 

However, I have again heard from the Haemophilia Society and I enclose 

herewith a copy of the correspondence I have received from Mr. Chris James, 

the Chief Executive. I would very much appreciate your comments on the 

points he has raised. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

G RO-C 

Rt. Hon. Dawn Primarolo 
Minister of State 
Department of Health 
Richmond House 
79 Whitehall 
London SW 1 A 2NS 
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Caring for people with bleeding disorders 

THE 

HAEMOPHILIA 
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House of Commons 
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SW1A OAA London EC1M81G 

tlelpline: 0800 018 6068 

1601 July 2007 Admin:020 7831 1020 

Fax  -020 7405 4824 

Our Ref: ASfRM/Randall Email: infa@haemophilia.org.uk 

Website: .haemophilia,org.uk 

Dear Mr Randall, 

Thank you very much for your letter to our Chairman, Roddy Morrison, dated 12th July, 
which enclosed a response from the Minister for Public Health dated 10th July. We are 
very grateful for the time that you have taken to contact the Minister to raise your 
concerns about the contaminated blood disaster. 

The Minister's response is a standard one, essentially repeating the line that the 
Government has held for over two decades. Unfortunately, this response raises more 
questions than it answers. 

r ! ♦ 151 

• r - -! do r ! ♦ r w 

I enclose a briefing which explains that the Government missed several opportunities to 
improve the safety of the blood supply. The haemophilia community is concerned that, 
unless there is a full, official public inquiry, the lessons of these past failures will not be 
learned. 

You,[s. sincerely..__ 

GRO-C 

James 

Chief Executive — Haemophilia Society 

President: Lord Morris of Manchester AO oso 

Registered charity No. 288260 A company registered in England and limited by Guarantee. Registered Company No.1763614 
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